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Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Change of date:  Yr 5 Taster day :  5th, 6th and 7th July 2022 - 9.00am - 3pm daily 
 

We are incredibly excited to offer our Taster days for Year 5 again this year,  we cannot wait 

to welcome them and you as parents/carers to see what the TEC family has to offer. 

In preparation for September 2024, we are very excited to invite your child to our taster days 

on  Wednesday 5th, Thursday 6th and Friday 7th July 2023 where they will have the 

opportunity to undertake the following activities: 
 

● Meet new friends and new teachers 

● Familiarise themselves with the buildings and the site 

● Experience some lessons in Art, Science, Photography, Food Technology, PE 

(swimming), Humanities & Spanish amongst others 

● Undertake some team building activities - including archery & zorbing 
 

Students will need to wear their current school uniform and bring PE clothing for day 3.   

Individual timetables will be given to students on day 1 for the remaining days.  Students will 

be provided with break time food and refreshments on day 3. This is so they can experience 

what food we have on offer. Free of charge.  
 

If you would like to attend please fill in the form below, this will be then shared with your primary 

schools to make them aware of your attendance.  
 

https://forms.gle/XmaGUzFFEszYmJJ66 
 

There will be a parent information meeting at 4pm on Wednesday 5th July in order for 

parents/carers to meet key staff and be given key information about the academy.  For parents 

who cannot attend this meeting, we will offer a virtual Q & A session.  Further information will 

follow on this. 
 

We have a dedicated portion of our website to view for choices next year, we urge you to view 

to see what we have on offer.  

https://sites.google.com/aetinet.org/tec/join-us/transition 
 

I and the rest of the staff are very much looking forward to meeting your child and yourselves 

in July; however, if you have any questions or concerns before then, please contact me on 

mmulholland@tamworthenterprisecollege.org 
 

Kind regards 

MMulholland 
Mr M Mulholland 

Transition lead 

 

 

 

Tamworth Enterprise College is part of Academies Enterprise Trust which is a charitable company limited by guarantee and registered in England and Wales (registered number 

6625091). 

 

  
Academies Enterprise Trust 

3rd Floor, 183 Eversholt Street 

London NW1 1BU 

https://forms.gle/XmaGUzFFEszYmJJ66
https://sites.google.com/aetinet.org/tec/join-us/transition
mailto:mmulholland@tamworthenterprisecollege.org

